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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Trip to Aston University Y12 Conference on 

 Thursday 27 th June 2024.  

 
Your child has been selected to attend Aston University Y12 Conference on the Thursday 27th June 
2024 from 10.00am to 2.00pm at the Aston University.  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for your child to discover more about the options for them after Sixth 
Form and inspire them to take different career paths. The day will give students the opportunity to 
attend a range of talks and workshops to include: 
 

• Applying to university 
• Careers and placements 
• Mental health and well-being 
• Choosing a university 
• Meet with the admissions team and interact with current university students 

 
Students will leave the academy at 8:15am and walk to Bloxwich North Train Station to catch the 
8:41am train to Birmingham Moor Street and then walk to Aston University from the train station 
accompanied by academy staff. They will return back to the academy for 3:00pm.  
 
For non-bursary students, the cost of the train will be £11.00 this is available to pay via WEDUC. If your 
child is in receipt of bursary payments then the cost of the coach will be covered by this.  
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch, students entitled to free school meals will have a packed 
lunch provided.  
 
Students must register for the event themselves using this link: 
https://app.geckoform.com/public/#/modern/21FO00qzs8hxyw005sswh27ljr?field448=Website%20
form. 
 
Please retain this letter for reference and return the consent form to Miss Marrison by Monday 24th 
June 2024. 
 
More information about the event can be found here: https://www.aston.ac.uk/sro/events. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr R Prime 
Headteacher
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